Britin Bostick

From: Chasity Hattley <hattleyc@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 2:27 AM
To: Britin Bostick

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Rezoning MLK

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]
Greetings,

| support the rezoning of the property at 704 MLK Jr., St. due to the owner being a long community contributor via his
law services. | truly value that upon his retirement, he desires to remain in the TRG Neighborhood.

Thank you,

Chasity Hattley



